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Dear Parent (s) 

 
 

Welcome to The Stonehenge School. We wanted to take this opportunity to say we are very pleased that your 
child will be joining us this September. 

 
Transition and induction information will be posted on the transition part of our school website 

www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/admissions/year-6-7-transition-information. Please keep an eye on our Twitter 

Feed (@Stonehenge_Sch) too as this is where we will announce key transition updates; such as videos, 
information sheets and key forms.  

 
If you have specific concerns about the transition for your child we are happy to try and help. Please check 

out our help and guidance pages first and if that doesn’t answer your questions please drop us a line on 

office@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk detailing your concern and the best way for us to get in contact with you. 
 

Here are some important dates for you to note:- 
 

Year 6 Transition Day Wednesday 2nd July 2025 – we will send you more information about this day and what 

your child can expect a little closer to the event. We will also invite you to the transition evening event held 
on the same day. 

 
Year 7 pupils start on Tuesday 2nd September 2025, with the rest of the school coming back on Wednesday 

3rd September.  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Mrs C Dean 

Headteacher 
 

I would also like to take a moment to introduce a few of the key staff that will be helping with your child’s 

time at Stonehenge. 
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So, keep an eye on the website and the Twitter feed for updates and more key information as it happens and 
please remember to return by post the enclosed Admission Form by the 6th June in the addressed 

envelope provided. 
 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact us via email office@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 

 
With best wishes, 

 
Mrs Dean     Mrs Roberts        Mr Vickery      Mrs Marsh 

 

Mrs Roberts – Assistant Headteacher 
I am looking forward to welcoming a bumper year group to Stonehenge 

School. This will be my 25th year as a Stonehenge staff member, which 

doesn’t seem possible. My role as Assistant Head means I support and 
oversee year 6 into 7 transition and the work of the Progress Leaders and 

pastoral teams. I work closely with our own pastoral teams, counselling 
service and other outside agencies to support the health and wellbeing of 

all of our pupils. Our Pastoral staff are part of the ‘Thrive Approach’ and 

have considerable experience as part of a national mental health strategy. 
I am a national trainer for Mental Health First Aid. As well as these roles 

I teach Music and Food Technology. I came to Stonehenge to teach Music 
and it is still very much my passion so you will often find me singing or 

playing as part of our music curriculum or lunch time and Christmas 
concert series. 

 

 

 

Mr Vickery- Year 7 Progress Leader 

My name is Mr Vickery and I’ll be your Progress Leader in September, 
when you come up to The Stonehenge School. With your tutors, and 

Mrs Marsh, your Pastoral Manager, I’ll be making sure you get the best 

out of your time with us. I’ve been at The Stonehenge School since 
2015 and have been a Progress Leader for a lot of my time here. 

Alongside that, I also teach French, German, and Spanish. Outside of 
school, I enjoy spending my time travelling, reading, and volunteering 

with St John Ambulance. I’m looking forward to meeting you in person 
over the coming months and welcoming you properly in September.  

 

Mrs Marsh- Year 7 Pastoral Manager 

My name is Mrs Marsh and I will be your Pastoral Manager. I am 
looking forward to meeting you all and supporting you through your 

time at The Stonehenge School, alongside your Progress Leader, Mr 
Vickery. 

I joined The Stonehenge School last July, after working in primary 

schools, so some of you may already know me.  
Outside of school I love to read and spend time with my family. 

I hope you have a lovely Summer and I will see you all in September 
to start your Stonehenge journey. 
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